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NC Department of Health and Human Services   
   
Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for the many ways that you are contributing to North Carolina’s vaccination efforts. As of today, the Vaccine at Home initiative is officially live, through which we will be able to help more North Carolinians with the efforts of providers like you.  
 
If you have signed up as a Vaccine at Home provider, you may begin to receive referrals for patients who stand to benefit from your in-home vaccine services.  
 
Below is the general process: 
1. Individuals or caregivers may request Vaccine at Home support through a web form (on the PTRC COVID-19 Information Site) or by calling 866-303-0026 
1. Once potential recipients are in the system, our Vaccine at Home referral partner (Piedmont Triad Council, or PTRC) will match recipients to a provider based on location, and may provide route mapping assistance if necessary  
1. PTRC will contact providers that are flagged as offering in-home vaccinations to refer possible recipients and confirm provider capability to provide vaccinations 
1. Providers will be asked to contact recipients to schedule a vaccination appointment 
1. Upon completing vaccination, providers will be asked to confirm completed vaccination (dose one if giving a two-dose product) to PTRC
 
If you have any questions for our referral partner (PTRC), please contact Adrienne Calhoun (acalhoun@ptrc.org) or call 336-904-0300.  
  
Updating Your Location’s Vaccine at Home Status 
You are currently designated as a Vaccine at Home provider in North Carolina’s COVID-19 Vaccine Management System (CVMS). If you wish to change this designation, please follow the instructions in the related CVMS job aid HERE.  
 
If after following the process outlined in the job aid you experience an issue with designation, or need to make edits to your provider details, please send an email directly to Stacy Hurley (stacy.hurley@dhhs.nc.gov) to update your information.  
 
Thank you for your efforts in protecting North Carolina’s most at-risk patients, 
NC Department of Health and Human Services   
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